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	Nursery
This week in the Nursery we have had our Learning Journeys out for our parents to come in and have a look at. We have been so proud to show off all of the hard work we do here in the Nursery and the parents have all had lovely things to say.
We have been getting prepared for Christmas! We have enjoyed making handprint Christmas cards and practising writing our names on them. We have also made lovely 2014 calendars to take home and enjoy all year long. We have also been busy, busy, busy learning our songs for the Nativity show next week! We cannot wait for our parents to come and see us perform with Reception in the hall. Letters have been sent home with information regarding the show- 
if you have any questions, please ask your child's teacher, thank you.

	Reception
We have continued our 'Night and Day' topic this week. We read 'Owl babies' and thought about animals that come out in the night - nocturnal animals! Day monkey sent us a video because he was scared of the nocturnal animals - so all of the children have written a fact sheet to send day monkey so that he isn't so scared anymore. We thought of lots of interesting information to include on our fact sheets. The children have sorted animals into day or night. They have also painted and collaged some of these animals. We have seen some fantastic owls, badgers, foxes, bats, hedgehogs and moles!  We are all very pleased with the children's work this week - keep it up!

	Year 1
1A         This week we have been reading about a very naughty rabbit called Little Rabbit Foo Foo. He drives around the forest being horrid to others and gets turned into a Goonie!! Because of this we have been writing a story about what happens to him after he has changed - there have been some great ideas especially from Sara. We have been doing lots of singing this week too. Not just for our Nativity production but we have also learnt songs about the days of the week and the months of the year;  let’s hope they help us all to learn them!
1H          Little Rabbit Foo Foo has been causing mischief and mayhem in class 1H this week! The children have loved the story but have not been very impressed with Little Rabbit Foo Foo's behaviour in the story. Kherys was outstanding playing the role of the Good Fairy when we acted out the story. She memorised and performed all of the lines, recognising all of the repeated phrases, superbly! When the Good Fairy was about to turn Little Rabbit Foo Foo into a 'goonie' we stopped reading the story and made our own guesses as to what a goonie might look like. Faris used lots of wonderful adjectives to describe the goonie he could imagine. In Numeracy we have been learning how to order events, days of the week and months. If you ask, I'm sure the children would love to sing you a song to help you remember them all!
1T          In 1T this week, we have been reading the story Little Rabbit Foo Foo. We have been busy acting out the story, describing the goonie and even writing our own ending. We had lots of fun talking about whether the goonie would carry on being naughty or feel guilty and apologise to all the animals for bopping them on the head! In Numeracy we have been learning to order events and came across a fantastic song to help us know our days of the week. We have also been working hard at singing our Christmas songs ready for our Nativity next week. I look forward to seeing you all there. Well done 1T!

	Year 2
2H          We have had a great week in 2H this week. On Thursday we had our fabulous trip to the Coventry Toy Museum. We enjoyed looking at all the different types of transport and learning about how they had changed over the years. We learnt about the wheel and why it was such an important invention. We have also been practising our KS1 Nativity this week. Make sure you come and watch us next week as it is going to be a great show! Keep up the hard work 2H!
2L          We have had a very fun packed week. Children have been working hard in Science learning about how to do a fair  
              test and children enjoyed making predictions. Thursday was also a great day, as children explored the different types 

              of transport at the Coventry Transport Museum. Well done to all year 2 children.
2W         This week Year 2 went to The Coventry Transport Museum. We had great fun looking at all the transport from across the ages and thought about what transport of the future may look like. All children were very well behaved and represented Dorrington Academy in a very positive way. We have also been practising hard for our Nativity next week, so put the date in your diary, Wednesday 11th December. We hope to see you all there!
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	Year 3
3B
This week in 3B the children have been working really hard learning their Christmas songs and have begun adding in actions, ready for the concert on the 12th December! In Miss Bird's maths set this week children have been interpreting information from bar and tally charts. In Literacy the children have been writing the most beautiful, descriptive winter poems, using language such as similes to create a vivid image in the mind! Well done Year 3! 
3M
In year 3 we have been creating winter themed shape poems. The children have really enjoyed being creative and getting into the Christmas spirit. Next week we are describing settings from Polar Express so start thinking about some wonderful winter vocabulary. The children have been rehearsing their Christmas songs this week and they have added actions. I am really looking forward to seeing the final production next!  Keep learning those lines and smiling!
3T
It has been another fantastic week in 3T. We have been very busy rehearsing our songs for Dorrington Through the Decades and hope you will come to see the performance next week. In Literacy the children have written their winter poems; they are wonderful. It is the last week of swimming before the holidays this week. The children are progressing well and we will start again in the new year.

	Year 4

4HY
This week we have been busy rehearsing for our Dorrington through the Decades performance.  In literacy, we have been looking at the features of play scripts. We have also been performing the plays 'Nathan's Nightmare' and 'Boys in ha Hood!' using lots of expression. Well done to Moiz who had fabulous acting skills. In IPC we completed our brochures and in science on circuits.
.4L
What an exciting week in 4L. This week children have started looking at play scripts and have begun to perform some traditional play scripts from different cultures. We definitely have some future Elphabas and Marius Pontmercys in set 1 literacy. In Numeracy we have been finding fractions of shapes.  Keep practising for Dorrington through the decades next Thursday.

4W
We've had lots of dramatic performances in Year 4 this week as we started our play scripts unit in Literacy. I was very impressed by the children's loud, clear voices, expression and acting of stage directions. Leon Yorke made an excellent Jack from Jack and Jill; well done! We also had a lovely Respect session on reading. It was so nice to hear the children's thoughts on their favourite authors and books. There are obviously lots of keen readers in 4W!

	Year 5
5J
This week year 5 have been creating their own mythical creatures, thinking in particular about their motives, past experiences and how they would dual against any brave hero's attempt to slay them! We have been feeling festive in 5J!  Still practising hard for Dorrington through the Decades as we have now added some actions and harmonies! Keep up the hard work 5J!
5T
This week 5T have been learning about the brain and discovering the function of the different sections.  They were 
              really interested to learn that the brain is like a computer which runs the whole of the body, and could not believe that it 
              is the size of a grapefruit!  They have also been practising for Dorrington through the decades and can’t wait for the 
              performance next week.  This week’s ‘Pupil of the week’ is Diya – well done!
5S
This week in 5S, we have been successful in performing our class assembly around the theme of 'Anti-Bullying'. A big 
              thank you to all who took part and gave 100% effort . Parents & carers can be very proud of their children's      
              achievements. In Set 3 Literacy, we have been designing Greek mythical creatures and bringing  them to life through 
              descriptive vocabulary. Mr Smith expects to be terrified when he looks at the character descriptions this weekend.

	Year 6
6G
In 6G we have been practising our Christmas songs for ‘Dorrington Through The Decades!’ In set 2 Literacy we have 
              been editing and up levelling our biographies. In set 1 Maths we have been looking at strategies for answering 
              troublesome test questions. Congratulations to Charlotte for being appointed our class Christmas tree decorator!
 6M
In 6M this week, we have been practising our Christmas songs for ‘Dorrington Through The Decades!’

              Congratulations to Vardaan who, because of his hard work and effort, was given the opportunity to represent the class   
              and decorate the Multi-purpose Space Christmas tree. In Set 3 maths, we have been busy multiplying one digit 
              numbers by two digit numbers. In Literacy Set 1, we have been using our editing and up levelling skills to write   
              biographies about Helen Sharman, who was the first British woman in space.

6W
This has been a busy week! In Literacy Set 3 we have been writing biographies about Usain Bolt.  Special 
              congratulations to all of Set 2 Maths for their fantastic fractions work;  they have been simplifying fractions and are now 
              super confident. Also, an enormous well done to Sophia, who, because of her outstanding behaviour, was chosen to 
              decorate the Multi-purpose Space Christmas tree.
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DORRINGTON ACADEMY


Head Teacher; Miss L Barratt


www.dorringtonprimary.co.uk 	Tel: 0121 464 5330 


Fax: 0121 464 7904





DORRINGTON NEWS: 6th December 2013





DORRINGTON DIARY


Dates for your Diary


         Thursday, 12th December – Christmas production/Christmas Fayre


Wednesday, 11th December – Nursery/Reception Nativity 9.15am


Wednesday, 11th December – KS1 Nativity 2pm


Friday, 13th December – Christmas Jumper Day


Friday, 20th December – SCHOOL CLOSES at 1.15pm for Holidays





Monday, 6th January 2014 – SCHOOL CLOSED FOR TEACHER TRAINING


Tuesday, 7th January 2014 – SCHOOL OPEN FOR PUPILS
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ATTENDANCE & PUNCTUALITY


          This week the top classes for Attendance and Punctuality were as follows:


Attendance:   KS1  2L      96.98%        KS2    4HY      98.75%


                      REC RW     95.83%        Yr 3     3M       95.83%


                      Yr 1   1T      95.42%        Yr 4    4HY      98.75% 


                     Yr 2    2L      96.98%        Yr 5     5J        98.28%


                                                               Yr 6    6W       98.33%


                                      Punctuality:     KS1 RC/1A  1 late           KS2   6G   1 late


                                       MOST LATES:   KS1 – RJ (8 LATES)    KS2 –3B (11 LATES)





CLASS WINNERS


KS1	2L     KS2	6W


HOUSE WINNER


This week’s House Winner is RUBY.  Well Done!





WINNING CLASSES FOR RESPECT


KS1	2W/2L 	KS2	6G
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CHRISTMAS RAFFLE


Tickets cost £1 per ticket (£5 per book).


1st prize – Apple ipad mini


2nd prize - £50 Asda voucher   


 3rd prize – Luxury hamper


IF YOU WOULD LIKE EXTRA RAFFLE BOOKS, PLEASE ASK AT THE SCHOOL OFFICE
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Christmas Jumper Day


Friday, 13th December 2013


Please wear your Christmas jumper in aid of


Save the Children for a donation of £1.








Contact Details


If you have recently changed your mobile or home phone numbers, please inform the school office, so that we can contact you in an emergency.


Thank you.








Parking on Dorrington Road


Please respect our neighbours and park responsibly when dropping and collecting your children. Please do not park on footpaths or block driveways, or park in DISABLED BAYS.


Thank you. 








Foreign Coin Collection


We are still collecting coins/notes from other countries. 


(NOT UK Pounds & pence).


If you have any foreign coins/notes lying around the house, please send them into school with your child.  


A reward of 5 house points per coin/note will be given to any child bringing in foreign coins/notes. Thank you.








“Together we are stronger"








